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Tudor Roof Tiles pegs prices 

 
During the past few years, the sourcing of reclaimed, second-hand peg tiles has become 
increasingly difficult. This shortage of supply has enabled some manufacturers to raise 
prices dramatically. 
 

However, Tudor Roof Tiles decided to ‘buck the trend’ by actually reducing the price of new Kent peg 
tiles to the same price as its plain tiles. 

 

This proved to be well received by property restorers and 
conservationists alike, therefore Tudor is pleased to announce that 
its Peg Tile prices will stay equal to Plain Tile prices during 2016. 

 
The company has produced Number 7 of its info leaflets, entitled 
Why Buy Tudor Tiles?, explaining what puts Tudor tiles ahead of the 

others. A printable version is downloadable from the e-leaflets page 
of the website www.tudorrooftiles.co.uk .  
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